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Trustees are starting a sweeping review of the Board’s vision and focus so we can better serve
students, parents and the greater community.

As your elected voice, we’re committed to improving the way HWDSB operates.

But before we can move forward, step 1 is to explore our past.

We’re starting the conversation this spring with community forums, focus groups and surveys.

Join us at one of three community sessions:

Monday, June 1, 2015
North Cluster: 7-9 p.m.
Sir John A. Macdonald Secondary, Auditorium

imagine

Tuesday, June 2, 2015
South Cluster: 7-9 p.m.
Sir Allan MacNab Secondary, Cafeteria

Wednesday, June 3, 2015

West Cluster: 7-9 p.m.
Westdale Secondary, Auditorium

Your open and honest feedback will help set the course toward a reimagined HWDSB.

As Trustees, we want a fresh vision that our communities expect, our staff require and our students
deserve.

Child care and bus tickets available upon request by contacting Tracy McKillop (tmckillo@hwdsb.on.ca) or by
phone at 905-527-5092 ext. 2261

Cultural interpreters will also be available for families speaking Arabic, Mandarin, Punjabi, Serbian and Spanish.

www.hwdsb.on.ca/re
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